
Mon 1st September

Tues 3rd September Flute Lessons AM/PM

Wed 4th September Piano Lessons PM Drum Lessons PM

Thurs 5  Septemberth Guitar Lessons AM Drum Lessons PM

Fri 6  Septemberth Piano Lessons AM Singing/Violin Lessons PM

Dear Parents and Carers

What a wonderful start to the school year it has been! I've loved seeing the children
come through the gates both mornings with big smiles and they have settled well into
their new classes, already showing such excitement for the year ahead.

As your new Headteacher, I feel very blessed to have joined such a warm and caring
school family. In these first few days, it has been clear that English Martyrs is a
community rooted in faith, where we look after one another and where every child is
valued as a unique gift from God.

I have been very proud walking around school this week and seeing how the children
have approached their new class experiences with such positivity. I am also very
grateful to you, our parents and carers, for the love and encouragement you are
giving your children every day - your support makes all the difference.
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In the weeks ahead I look forward to getting to know you better and working together to nurture our children so that
they can grow in faith, learning and friendship.  

Let us look forward to a year filled with joy and God's blessings upon our whole school community.

With Every Blessing
Mrs Rutledge
Headteacher


